
 

How we share information with you 

Learning journeys – in every subject. These 

tell you what is learnt through the whole 

course. They are on the website and on walls 
in classes. 

 

In the books – the journey for the year. Your 

child’s work follows the journey. They may have 

assessment scores your child adds as they go. 

 

At the start of each topic – the journey zooms in to 

give more details. Look for key words and other help 

 

A Lesson Grade Report - sent at the start of Spring and Summer term 
and also the end of the summer at Book Look week. 

How is your child’s effort in class – are they focused on learning? Use 
this with the books to see what can be done to improve further 

 

An Attainment Report is shared at the start of the Spring 

and Summer term in Key Stage 4 and for all years at the 
start of the spring term. To support Options, Year 9 also get 

this at the start of Spring term.  

 

The Arbor Parent App gives you real time information 

on timetables, lesson gradings, attendance and allows 
you to see the latest reports. 

 

The parent bulletin and Website gives you 

information about upcoming events and what is 
going on in the school. 

 

Book Look Week  - at the start of Spring and 

Summer term and the end of the year along 

with the release of data sheets. Use the 

books with the sheet to see how your child 
is doing. 

 

Parents’ Evening is the chance to 

talk to each teacher to discuss how 

things are going.  All year groups 
have one a year. Year 7,11,12,and 
13 have two a year. 

 

 

Teachers will be in touch if there is a 

concern for them about your child and their 

learning. You can email your tutor at any 
time. 

Assessments take place regularly. This will often 

be on yellow paper. Lessons may include your 

child having the chance to build on this work – so 
you may see second drafts or edits. 

 


